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André Rieu - And The Waltz
Goes On (composed by:
Anthony Hopkins) André Rieu
- And The Waltz Goes On
André Rieu / Anthony Hopkins
- And The Waltz goes on... 3
Hours | Anthony Hopkins -
And The Waltz Goes On And
the waltz goes on 

\"And The Waltz Goes On\" by
Anthony Hopkins on Piano For
Elephants

And The Waltz Goes On Guitar
Cover (Anthony Hopkins
composition)And The Waltz
Goes On And the waltz goes
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And the Waltz goes on by Sir
Anthony Hopkins And the
Waltz Goes On Anthony
Hopkins - And The Waltz Goes
On (piano cover) And The
Waltz Goes On - Andre Rieu
ANDRE RIEU / ANTHONY HOPKINS
- AND THE WALTZ GOES ON
Anthony Hopkins and the
Waltz Goes On - And The
Waltz Goes On 339 - And The
Waltz Goes On Anthony
Hopkins Piano Sir Anthony
Hopkins And The Waltz Goes
On And The Waltz Goes On
Hace tanto como cinco
décadas, el famoso y
“oscarizado” actor Anthony
Hopkins compuso una pieza
musical titulada “And the
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Waltz Goes On”. El actor,
que compu...

André Rieu / Anthony Hopkins
- And The Waltz goes on ...
Check out And The Waltz Goes
On by André Rieu and Johann
Strauss Orchestra on Amazon
Music. Stream ad-free or
purchase CD's and MP3s now
on Amazon.com.

And The Waltz Goes On by
André Rieu and Johann
Strauss ...
And the Waltz goes on by Sir
Anthony Hopkins | Violin &
Piano For my artistic Idol
Sir Anthony Hopkins... My
family and friends know for
how long I have been...
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And the Waltz goes on by Sir
Anthony Hopkins - YouTube
Featuring an array of
traditional waltzes from
Finland ("Valse Triste"),
France ("La Petite Valse"),
and Austria ("Wien Wird Bei
Nacht Erst Schon"), And the
Waltz Goes On is the 2011,
globe-trotting second
release from the prolific
Dutch composer and violinist
André Rieu.Its 20 tracks
include orchestral
reworkings of show tunes
(Phantom of the Opera's "The
Music of the Night,"
"Singing in the ...

And the Waltz Goes On -
André Rieu | Songs, Reviews
...
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And the Waltz goes on Once
again a fantastic DVD from
André Rieu: two-and-a-half
hours of heart-warming music
and fabulous photography,
all recorded in Vienna,
musical capital of the
world. Gorgeous Viennese
waltzes, songs and marches,
famous Viennese operettas,
dances, beautiful costumes,
the Johann Strauss Orchestra
enjoying skating by the
Vienna Town Hall (to the …
Continued

And the Waltz goes on -
André Rieu Official fanshop
And the Waltz Goes On is a
studio album by Dutch
violinist André Rieu which
features Christchurch
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soprano Hayley Westenra on
the last track, "Dreaming of
New Zealand".. The album was
released worldwide on 31
October 2011. It presents
waltzes from around the
world, including a "Valse
Triste" (sad waltz) from
Finland, a miniature waltz
"La petite Valse" from
France, a popular waltz tune
that ...

And the Waltz Goes On -
Wikipedia
Enjoy the videos and music
you love, upload original
content, and share it all
with friends, family, and
the world on YouTube.

Anthony Hopkins - And the
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Waltz goes on (piano solo) -
YouTube
Hopkins wrote this waltz
when he was just 19 years
old, entitled ‘And The Waltz
Goes On.’ Shortly after he
composed the work, he served
two years in the British
Army. The diversion kept him
from pursuing music, and
when he returned from his
stint in the army he began
his acting career. He never
heard the waltz performed –
until now.

Anthony Hopkins Wrote A
Waltz 55 Years Ago, But Is
Stunned ...
I heard "And the Waltz Goes
On" only once and I had to
have it in my collection. It
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is absolutely gorgeous. The
most amazing thing to me is
that it was composed by
movie actor Sir Anthony
Hopkins, who was a musician
before becoming famous in
movies.

Amazon.com: André Rieu: And
the Waltz Goes On [Blu-ray
...
The waltz must go on’, was
the wish of the nineteen-
year-old (now Sir) Anthony
Hopkins when he composed a
waltz. Now over forty years
later, his wish has come
true. André Rieu has
arranged his piece
successfully and the world
première of ‘And the Waltz
goes on is’ has taken place!
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And it is now finally
available on CD!

And the Waltz goes on -
André Rieu
And the Waltz Goes On, by
Sir Anthony Hopkins. Posted
on April 22, 2014 by sheila.
I found this extremely
intense. Anthony Hopkins
wrote this waltz over 50
years ago, and here, he
hears it performed by the
magnificent André Rieu and
his Johann Strauss
Orchestra. It’s worth it to
watch the entire thing.

And the Waltz Goes On, by
Sir Anthony Hopkins | The
Sheila ...
Find recording details and
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track inforamtion for And
the Waltz Goes On, for
violin… - Anthony Hopkins on
AllMusic

And the Waltz Goes On, for
violin… | Recording Details
and ...
Waltz By Anthony Hopkins And
The Waltz Goes On composed
by Sir Anthony Hopkins and
performed by André Rieu and
orchestra. I had no idea
until I saw this video that
besides being an excellent
actor that Anthony Hopkins
is also a talented composer.

Waltz By Anthony Hopkins -
Big Geek Daddy
And the Waltz Goes On.
Mercuzio Pianist. From the
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Album And the Waltz Goes On
5.0 out of 5 stars 1 rating
. Listen Now Buy song $1.29.
Your Amazon Music account is
currently associated with a
different marketplace. To
enjoy Prime Music, go to
Your Music Library and
transfer your account to
Amazon.com (US).

And the Waltz Goes On by
Mercuzio Pianist on Amazon
Music ...
Hollywood-based Sir Anthony,
from Port Talbot, flew to
Vienna for the first
performance of And the waltz
goes on. The star, who has
written music for many
years, said the piece was
written for the ...
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